MEPA (ENV)

From; KEY Environmental Services, Inc. [keyenvserv@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 3:10 PM

To: MEPA (ENV)

Subject: MEPA Notification for the Environmental Monitor

May 3, 2006

Mr. Steven Prichard, Secretary

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900
Attn: MEPA

Boston, MA 02114

Re: Tier IC Permit Application
Adeolph Bauer, Inc.
763 South Street
Holbrook, Massachusetts
MADEP RTN #3-24344
KEY File F2077

Mr. Prichard:

KEY Envircnmental Services, Inc. (KEY) mailed this request on January 23, 2006 to above

address for inclusion into the Environmental Monitor. This notification never appeared in
the Monitor, so KEY is submitting it again.

As required by the Massachusetts Environmental Poclicy Act (MEPA); KEY is hereby netifying
you that a Tier IC Permit Application has been submitted to the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup (MADEP-
BWsC) for property referenced as 763 South Street in Holbrook, Massachusetts (the site).
In addition, KEY has published a legal notice notifying the general public (attached).

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed information, please do not hesitate to
contact our office.

Sincerely,

KEY Environmental Services, Inc.

Joseph Dorsett, Jr.
President
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